
                Freisleben Photography 

****Thank you in advance for supporting a local business in Oxford**** 

                                         SENIOR PORTRAITS                                                                                                                                                                    
                                                   Class of 2023 

                                                 610-416-3917 
Dear Parents, 
                         If you are not familiar we us, my name is Mark Freisleben, my wife Carol 
and our four children, Marie, Sarah, Teresa and Mark, all are proud graduates of 
Oxford. I am honored to be accepted again as a Oxford High School Senior Portrait 
Photographer. I have been photographing high school seniors for over 30 years and in 
more than 20 states. Traveling from Georgia to Boston and New York to Wisconsin, 
photographing high school and college seniors. I cannot express how much I have 
enjoyed the last 12 years photographing Oxford Seniors in my hometown.  
                     We are building our business on simple principles, we want you to love 
your portraits. We will be offering discounts, upgrades and providing additional services 
at no charge, like (take out fly-away-hairs, whitening teeth and brighten eyes). We will 
have a special discount offers for you too >  ALL THAT WITH A PRIVATE SESSION! 
 

         We guarantee everything 100% or your money back!  
 Please Remember to check out Facebook at “Freisleben Photography”- hit  like 
 
* I have over 30 years experience photographing seniors 
 
* Oxford Area High School Yearbook approved Professional Photographer 
 
* Local Family Business from Oxford. (Twin Ponds) 
 
*We will hand in your senior portrait directly to the yearbook for you, No Worries.. 
 
* Parents are welcome to all photo sessions  
 
* 100% money back, you will be thrilled GUARANTEE!!! 
 
 *  Call or text 610-416-3917 
 

When you choose Freisleben Photography for your senior portraits, 
you do not need to be photographed by the school photographer.  


